
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 26, 2010 
 
From The Secretary's Corner - Did You Know?  
That those of us eating meals at Purpoodock has 
improved tremendously, with somewhat of an 
improvement in the meals, but our overall attendance is 
at 50% for the last five weeks.  We are currently at 52 

embers. m
 
Raffle - Tonight's raffle prize, a Nonesuch Books gift 
certificate donated by John Eliassen, was won by Ross 

homas, a visiting Sea Scout. T
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given tonight by Anne 
Swift-Kayatta, Tak Suppasettawat, Sybil Riemensnider, 
Jack Kennealy, Jim Russell, Jack Roberts, Dan Mooers, 
Tom Kinley, Joe Conroy, Bob Carson, Dan Davidson, 

avid Lourie and Bill Thomas. D
 
Club Vouchers - Joan asked the club members to let 
Nancy know if you are not going to use your voucher, so 

ey apply the money to something else. th
 
Family Fun Day - Ben Wilson passed around a signup 
sheet tonight.  We are looking for people to sign up for 
Friday evening for set up, 1st shift (8-11:30 am), 2nd 
shift (11:30-3:00 pm) and 3rd shift (3-closing).  Please 
contact either Steve Wilcox and Ben Wilson to sign up 

r one of these shifts.  The date is Saturday, June 12. fo
 
Food Cupboard Fund-Raiser - Sybil announced that 
this Sunday, May 30 will be a 5K race in Scarborough 
with all proceeds going to the SP Food Cupboard.  This 
event was started by a Scarborough High School student.  
If you are interested in participating, the race begins at 

e Scarborough Library at 1:00 pm. th
 
Next Week's Meeting - Our meeting will be Events On 
Broadway in SP.  Paul Butler informs me that the meal 
cost will be $18 per person for this event.  Please be 
aware that if you have signed up, but do not attend, you 
are still responsible for the cost of the meal as we must 
give the facility a head count.  Please contact either 
Tom Meyers or Paul Butler to sign up or to take your 

ame off the list   n
 
Board Meeting - The meeting scheduled for June 2 has 
been changed to June 9 at 5:00 pm at the Purpoodock 

lub.  C
 
Please Mark Your Calendars - In addition to next 
week's meeting, we will also be meeting offsite on June 
30 and July 21.  June 30 is our annual Changeover 
Night and will be held at Events On Broadway.  July 21 

 our annual Lobster Bake at Fort Williams. is
 
Sea Scouts - Dan Davidson introduced Ross Thomas, 
one of the leaders of the Sea Scout troop who is 
graduating from Scarborough High School with a 4.0 
GPA and will be attending the Naval Academy this fall.  
Ross thanked the club for sponsoring the troop as an 
opportunity to advance his leadership skills, provide an 
outlet for community service and to introduce him to 
ailing. s

 
 
Program - Anne Swift-Kayatta introduced tonight's 
speaker, Suzanne McCormick, President & CEO of the 
United Way of Greater Portland.  The United Way of 
Greater Portland is one of 1300 local chapters that 
annually raises over $8 million to support scores of 
programs at over 40 non-profit agencies in our area.  
Suzanne emphasized the focus of United Way was 
improving the education, income and health of the 
people in the local communities in which they serve.  
The biggest challenge for United Way has been to 
convince people to buy into long-term solutions to these 
challenging problems.  Thank you to Anne for inviting 

uzanne to speak to us tonight. S
 
Upcoming Events  
-June 2 - David & Joyce Lourie (Anniversary) 

hip (Mike Tranfaglia, P.C.)  
 

venture as GSE 
ir) 

uly 21 - Lobster Bake, Fort Williams 

-June 2 - Kathy & Alan Ray (Anniversary) 
-June 2 - Interact Leaders
 at Events On Broadway
-June 8 - Soup Kitchen 
-June 9 - Jim Price, An Indian Ad
 (Tony Wagner, Program Cha
-June 30 - Changeover Night 
-J
 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
June 2 
Song  Dunphy 
Invocation Murphy 
Raffle Gift Flynn 
Conductor Helstrom 
 
June 9 
Song  Eliassen 
Invocation Mutty 
Raffle Gift Hawes 
Conductor Hewitt 
 
June 16 
Song  Flynn 
Invocation Ray 
Raffle Gift Helstrom 
Conductor Jennings 
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